THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

March 31, 2015

Mr. Jeremy L. Wallace Las Vegas, Nevada

Dear Jeremy:

Thank you for your thoughtful gift and kind words. I was touched by your message.

The progress of the past few decades is thanks in no small part to brave Americans who came out, spoke out, and challenged prejudice in their own communities. History shows that once that courageous spirit takes hold, little can stand it its way—which is why I know our Nation's transformation will continue.

Again, I appreciate your reaching out. Letters like yours encourage me to keep fighting to open doors of opportunity for all Americans, regardless of who they love.

Sincerely,